
 
 
 
 
 
 

CITIZENS ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

MEETING 
ON 

CITY OF PORTSMOUTH 
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT   

 
 

TUESDAY 
FEBRUARY 15, 2005 

6:00 PM  
PLANNING DEPARTMENT CONFERENCE ROOM, 3RD FLOOR 

PORTSMOUTH CITY HALL 
 

AGENDA 
¾ Update on New CAC Members 
¾ Approval of Minutes for: 

- January 25, 2005 
¾ Follow-up Materials from January 25th Meeting 
¾ Discussion of Budget Scenarios for FY 2005-2006 
¾ Other business 
 
 

) If you would like additional information, please contact David Moore, Portsmouth 
Community Development Program Manager, Portsmouth City Hall, at 610-7226. 

 
 

CDBG funds must be used to primarily 1) benefit individuals and families who earn very low, 
low or moderate incomes; 2) improve neighborhoods in which over 51% of the residents earn 
very low, low or moderate incomes; and 3) improve accessibility for people with disabilities.  
The Portsmouth CDBG program is funded by U.S Housing & Urban Development. 

 

Attachment 1: January 25th, Minutes 
Attachment 2: FY ’06 Budget Letters 
Attachment 3: PEDLP Board Members 
Attachment 4: Park Partnership Letters 
Attachment 5: Letter to Federal Reps. 
Attachment 6: Paul Staples Letter 
Attachment 7: Articles on CDBG Budget 


